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Claire Swanson

From: Claire Swanson
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 4:25 PM
To: Hardy Bullock; Jo Garst
Subject: RE: Planning Commission D5

Hi All, 
 
The 1/5 date is confirmed. The official follow up letter and information such as Oath of Office, Form 700 filing, etc. will 
be sent on the 5th.   
 
Let us know if you have any questions in the meantime. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Claire Swanson 
Board Clerk | Nevada County Board of Supervisors 

 

From: Hardy Bullock <Hardy.Bullock@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 2:32 PM 
To: Jo Garst > 
Cc: Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Planning Commission D5 
 
I suggested 1/5. Claire will let you know. Thanks 
 

Hardy S. Bullock 
District 5 Supervisor 
Nevada County, California 
Desk: 530-582-7826 
Cell: 530-557-7019 
hardy.bullock@nevadacountyca.gov 

    
10183 Truckee Airport Road | Truckee, CA 96161 | NevadaCountyCA.gov/District5  
From: Jo Garst >  
Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2023 3:33 PM 
To: Hardy Bullock <Hardy.Bullock@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Planning Commission D5 
 
CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't recognize the sender, 
consider deleting. 
 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you have more 
questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet. 
 
Hi Hardy,  
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I would be honored to serve as your Planning Commissioner.  I'm available any time to go over logistics, and possible 
appointment dates, etc.  Let me know what works best for you.   
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Best, 
Jo 
  

  
(R.A., NCARB, LEED AP, CPHC) 

Phone: 612.237.7332 

Email:  
www.jogarstdesign.com 

  

 
 
On Sun, Dec 31, 2023 at 2:02 PM Hardy Bullock <Hardy.Bullock@nevadacountyca.gov> wrote: 

Jo, I hope you will accept an appointment to the planning commission as my District 5 Commissioner. I talked with Bill, 
and he as well recommended you so I hope to get you on the commission in the new year. I copied Claire who can help 
officiate this with a follow up email and appointment date. I want to appoint you as soon as possible if this fits your 
schedule. 

  

Thank you and I appreciate your service to our community and District 5. Looking forward to working with you. 

  

Hardy S. Bullock 

District 5 Supervisor 

Nevada County, California 

Desk: 530-582-7826 

Cell: 530-557-7019 

hardy.bullock@nevadacountyca.gov 
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